
Tiger Band Boosters Meeting Minutes
Tuesday, March 7, 2023
6:00PM in Lecture Hall

Call to Order - Heather Quiram, President, Tiffany Inbody, President-Elect

Band Directors Report - Steve Fry, Director
● Mattress Fundraiser:  We raised $4,000.  The check will be sent March 14th.
● Wind Ensemble:  Sending a tape for TMEA Honor Band.  They will record the band live,

choose which recording and will see how far the group gets.  April 20th there will be a
concert at Rudder High School.  A meal will need to be planned for that evening.  Mr. Fry
will coordinate with Christie.

● UIL Competitions are open to the public.  Performance times will be sent out on Friday.
April 13th is State.

● Indoor Percussion:  Doing very well and finished in 2nd place in WGI (equivalent to
BOA).  All three groups will be performing in Austin this weekend.

● Senior Scholarships
● Parent Meeting:  April 3rd.  We only have 4 home games with 5 away games next year.

We will miss the last game since we will be at BOA in San Antonio.  October 13th is
Homecoming.

● 155 students enrolled in the program next year.  58 8th graders with 12 color guard
signed up.  Retention rate of upper classman is great.

● There are a handful of people who still need to pay fees.
● May 2nd is Physical Day.  The cost is $20.
● Band Photos:  Band photos need to be sent for the yearbook.
● Bond Issue:  We are going back to bond for a Performance Center in November.  There

is other equipment that is planned to be added in this package.

President Report – Heather Quiram, President
● TCGC - Winter Guard & Indoor Percussion

Meeting Thursday pm to assign tasks.
● Board/Officers for next year

President - Tiffany Inbody
President Elect -
Treasurer Admin - Amanda Scott
Treasurer Booster Account - Rebecca Young
Secretary - Kathy Taylor
Fundraising Maroon - Filled
Fundraising White -
Color Guard Coordinator - Julie West
Indoor Percussion Coordinator - Amanda Scott
Event Coordinator -
Meal Coordinator - Eden Schmeichel & Mary Kay Schroff
Operations - Craig Valka



Public Relations -
Website Administrator - Laura Winningham
Uniform Coordinator - Laura Winningham & an Open Position
Volunteer Coordinator - Ashley Valka

● Scholarship committee - Sabrina Norman, Craig Valka, Rebecca Young, Heather
Quiram, Kathy Taylor

● Budget planning for next year

REPORTS
Coordinators have included their reports below. We will only address the coordinators who have

provided a report for this agenda in our meeting tonight. If nothing is reported under your
coordinator position in this agenda, we will assume you have nothing to report.

Fundraising Maroon Report -
● Aggie Flags - Tiffany Inbody- all good
● Aggie Park Clean-up
● Poinsettias - Eden Schmeichel
● Coffee - Eden Schmeichel - We have to decide when we want to do this.  We will have

our logo on the bags of coffee.  They will provide a link for us to use on our website to
use all year.  We need to price the bags of coffee at $15 a bag.  We will get over 40%
return to the band on each bag.  There are six different flavor options.  We could do this
April 3rd-20th, then place the order on the 21st.  We would like to do all three options;
beans, grounds & k-cups.  We could have some on hand for the Parent Meeting in April.

● Donuts:  Krispy Kreme has a good fundraiser that is done online.  This could be done in
conjunction with the coffee fundraiser.  We may wait on this until next year.

● Band Banquet Silent Auction - Each section can come up with a basket to auction at the
Banquet.  Kathy Taylor would like a list of the Section Leaders to help coordinate.

● Discount Cards

Fundraising White Report - Alison Wilson, Jennifer Mills and Eden Schmeichel
● Fan store – Jennifer Mills
● Profit Share – Eden Schmeichel  maybe have a couple date options.
● Sponsorships–Ali Wilson - She will have a list of sponsors.
● March-a-Thon–Ali Wilson - Ali needs some help with this event.  This will be on August

13th.  The goal could be set at $27,000 with all of the incoming students.  Fund Team
will be used again.  We need to set up a volunteer meet up station for the beginning of
the Parade Route.

Event Coordinator Report - Lindsey Parkey and Christi Findley (includes Parent Preview/Side
by Side Chair - Concert Receptions Chair - Parade & Christmas Parade, Band Banquet) .

● Band Banquet update:  I’ve reached out to D’Vine Cuisine but haven’t heard back.  I will
continue to reach out to get a quote



● After Spring Break, Alexis is going to help me organize a meeting for the seniors to
discuss theme/decoration ideas.

● What are the actual times we have the Equine Center reserved? I want to make sure I’m
available for decorating.

● Pool Party:  There are no openings for Adamson Lagoon.  We may check into the Bryan
Aquatics Center.  Mr. Fry will check with his wife about the Pebble Creek Pool.  We will
investigate some different options.

Meal Coordinator Report – Christi Findley (includes chairs for Solo/Ensemble, Food/Beverage
Chair and Summer Band Camp Meals Chair)

Uniform Coordinator Report - Laura Winningham (includes Marching Uniform/Practice Gear,
Concert Uniform)

● Hemming help - We may need to find someone to help hem these dresses.
● Spring registration and sizing - Can we create a google form for current band members

and streamline the freshman fittings?
● Ideas for next year (gloves and maroon shirts).  Each student needs two sets of gloves,

one for games, the other for contests.  They also need two different shirts.

Operations Coordinators Report - Craig Valka (Equipment/Prop Crew Chair, Traffic Control
Chair, Registration Days)

● Prop planning for 2023-2024 Marching Season

Volunteer Coordinator Report - Kristine Reid

Color Guard Coordinator Report - Laurie Naumann
● Two more middle school competitions.
● Three more high school competitions.
● Possibility of a preview on March 24th.  Travis & Amanda Scott are attempting to set up

a photographer for this event.

Indoor Percussion Coordinator Report - Amanda Scott
● There have been 3 contests and they have done an amazing job.  There has been a

core group of parents that have helped stage props & help with equipment.  They placed
2nd in the second contest and last week placed 2nd in Finals.

Secretary Report - Ashley Valka

Public Relations Report - Katy Zorn/Laura Winningham - (includes Communications/Public
Relations)

● Post easy ways to volunteer on the website.
● Add wish lists to the website for items to donate like kleenex, paper towels, batteries,

etc.



● Exploring Apps for the band to use to streamline communication.

Treasurer - Administration Account Report - Amanda Scott

Account Balance on 2/1/2023: $22,645.45
Period Income: $650.00
Period Expenses: $3,020.93
Account Balance on 2/28/2023: $20,274.52

Additional expenses not cleared: $6,839.22
Available balance: $13,435.30

Other items of discussion: Pool party for this summer
Thank you to indoor percussion volunteers

Treasurer - Booster Club Account Report - Tiffany Inbody

Current account balances (2023 03 07):

Booster Checking: $ 47,118.04
Booster Savings: $23,701.50

Expenses:

Choir Aggie Flag check $12863.36
Senior Medals $56.00
Booster Expenses $141.16
Winter Guard (all food related) $ 584.54
Chamber judging $175
Private lessons $495
MS lunch (to be moved to admin) $296.60
MS shirts (to be moved to admin) $501.00
HS shirts $542.50

Income:
Aggie Flag full deposit (includes choir$) $38,355.00
Refund on shipping for WG mat $350
Kroger share $133.05
Amazon sad smile $82.33
WG T-shirt sponsor $250

Motions Requiring a Board Vote:



Next Band Booster Board Meetings:
Tuesday, April 11 - Lecture Hall
Tuesday, May 9 - Lecture Hall
Tuesday, June 13 - Lecture Hall
Tuesday, July 11 - Lecture Hall

Motion to Adjourn Meeting


